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To whom it may concern: I am opposed to Bill HB 2239. The certification should be 

on equal footing with that of NARR. 

 

My name is Joseph Campos and I have been a resident at the OXFORD organization 

for 8 months. After completing treatment at Crossroads, i came here and found 

myself worthy of being happy and successful. It has been a significant rock in the 

foundation of my sobriety. I believe altering the OXFORD way of doing business in 

any way, would be detrimental to those who call it home and rely on its democratic 

way of life. This program saves lives.    


